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Statutory Compliance Statement for Employees Participating in IMRF 

 

Pursuant to the Illinois Open Meetings Act, as amended, the Airport provides notice of a “total 
compensation package” (as defined in the Act, with the total proposed compensation to exceed 
$150,000/year) pertaining to Airport employee(s) participating in IMRF to be considered for 
approval at the next regular monthly meeting of the Airport Board of Commissioners on May 20, 
2025.  A physical copy of the applicable information, including the name of the impacted 
employee(s) and respective corresponding compensation data is available at the Airport 
Administration Office, 2200 69th Avenue, Suite 100, Moline, Illinois 61265, Attn: Angela Burch, 
Director of Finance.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


